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Eat Out Night
 By Krysta C.

On July 5th, we went to Meloni’s Restaurant 
for our Eat Out Social. I enjoyed eating and 
socializing as well as spending time with the other members that are like friends to me. Everyone 
had a good time with the comradery. I will keep going to as many socials as I can that the Clubhouse 
provides, because they are enjoyable for myself. I appreciate the events the Clubhouse provides for 
the members.

Member Spotlight: Charles R.
By George H.

Charles R. has been a member of Union Station Clubhouse for 
about a year. Since then, he has discovered that he likes the 
comradery, both from members and staff. Although he has only 
been in the program for one year, he has learned how to better 
associate with people, which in turn taught him how to help 
others. 

Charles has mainly come to the program to be more social and 
that is a very important step for anyone wanting to complete 
much larger life objectives of various sorts, be it employment in 
the workforce or solving complicated life issues that one cannot 
resolve by themselves. It is easily understandable that for now he 
only wishes to complete this simple step, because, as they say, 
“Slow and steady wins the race!”   

Hope
Author Unknown

When you feel as if you’ve lost your way, remember that God will grant you another day. Maybe it’s 
dreary and lonely on your way to success because your life seems as a total mess. God will always 
be there through thick and thin as life cycles you to a better win. Nobody can take life from you; as 
you may have lost hope just know that God will never turn his back from you.  As life may toss you a 
struggle or two; do not lose your way to gratitude. Just remember fortification and a smile is a letter of 
hope where you will always be loved by the Master!



Paint & Sip Social
By Krysta C. 
 
On June 29, 2018 Clubhouse provided members with a new opportunity to learn how to paint 
canvases.  Many members attended the event and was excited to learn something new.  Tables 
were set up for painting.  Members got to paint a picture of a beautiful sunset.  An array of colors 
were used.  Things got a little messy, but it was a lot of fun.  Refreshments were also served.  This 
was a very refreshing time. It is the Clubhouse’s hope to do it again!
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